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Did you know . . . ?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Traditionally, Ethiopian parents 
and children do not share a last 
name. Most children take their 
father’s first name as their mid-
dle name, and grandfather’s 
name as their last name. 

 

FACEBOOK: We 

are on Facebook again.  See 
our archived newsletters there 
and feel free to share the work 
God is doing here with others. 
God is good! 

The Evangel  in Ethiopia 

Amharic—this is our language.  To ask in a polite way 

where someone is from, you would say: እርስዎ ከየት ኖት፧ 
(ərswo käyät not?)   

Engaging Ethiopia 

Troubling Times—Why the Gospel is Needed 

Timket (Amhar ic: ጥምቀት which means "baptism") is 
the Ethiopian Orthodox celebration of Epiphany. Tim-
ket celebrates the baptism of Jesus in the Jordan 
River which was January 19th this year. Huge crowds 
follow a replica of the Ark of the Covenant (in the cov-
ered tent) with singing and dancing in the streets.  This 
particular procession was right in front of the seminary. 
The streets were shut down as thousands  
of people paraded by in front of us. 

Addis Ababa—This week, we were reminded again of the importance of the work our 
Lord has sent us here to do.  Over the last few days we have had many conversations with 
a young widowed mother with two daughters who is unable to leave our campus.  If she 
leaves the safety of our compound, she will most probably be murdered.   
     Even though she is Lutheran, she comes from a part of Ethiopia that has very little 
Christianity.  Most people in that area still practice a pagan spiritist 
religion.  The people of her community do not know the love and for-
giveness of Jesus Christ, so they do not share love and forgiveness with 
one another.  This young lady’s brother killed a man (I don’t know the 
details of the crime, but I know he is in jail), and now the victim’s fami-
ly wants revenge. They have targeted her and her daughters to be killed 
and have relatives here in the city waiting for them to leave the campus.  
I know this sounds like something out of a B-grade movie, but the facts 
of the story have been verified for us by church leaders from that area.  
And they tell us, time will never heal those wounds or diminish that 
anger.  She can never go home again.   
     The only thing that can heal these hearts and overcome 

the darkness of that pagan hatred is the light and love of 
Jesus Christ.  This lady reminds us of just how important it 
is for us to help the EECMY train pastors and evangelists 

to share the Good News in these areas that do not know 
Jesus yet. By the grace of our Lord, perhaps one day soon, 

we will be able to send men to build up the church in that 
region and bring God’s powerful Gospel of salvation to turn those 

lives around.  It truly is a matter of life and death, not just the tem-
poral life of this young mother and her daughters, but for the eter-
nal life of the souls in that entire area.  Please pray for this young 

lady, her family, the other families involved in this story and the 
church in that area.  Please pray also for our work here, that we 

may train and raise up the men who can go and take the Gospel 
message that can give this story not only a happy ending, but a 

blessed one. 

Thomson’s gazelle we saw 
in Kenya at our Continuing 
Ed retreat—excellent topic 
given on “How to talk to 
Muslims About Christ” giv-
en by Dr. Abjar who grew 
up as a Christian in Syria  

http://www.omniglot.com/soundfiles/amharic/wherefrom1_am.mp3


What Have We Been Doing Lately? 

Please Pray for: 
-the EECMY students as 
they have returned for an-
other semester 
-that the Lord will meet the 
need to train 10,000 new 
pastors for MYS 
-Eric and Dr. Rabe as they 
start their new semester 
-that God will continue to 
uphold our team’s health 
-spiritual wisdom and dis-
cernment 
-the Global Seminary Initia-
tive (GSI) 
-new EECMY President 

Give thanks for: 

-all of our students here 
who dedicate their time and 
lives to the study of God’s 
eternal Word 
-a great EECMY conven-
tion 
-our fellow missionaries: 
the Rabe & Young Families 

Praise God for: 

-the many congregations 
and individuals who pray 
for us, encourage and part-
ner with us  
-the leaders of the EECMY 
and LCMS who work to-
gether to the glory of God 
-interim professors - Dr. 
Schumacher here until June In Service to Christ– Eric, Johanna, Rachael, Naomi & Luke    

Missions Anyone?       
There are many  
opportunities to serve as 
short-term or GEO mission-
aries. Check out the current 
list and download an appli-
cation at lcms.org/service. 
Click on “Service Opportu-
nities.” 

To support our work financially, you may send a tax-deductible gift to either: 

Mission Central           The Lutheran Church—Missouri Synod  

c/o Gary W. Thies           P.O. Box 66861  

40718 Highway E 16        OR         St. Louis, MO 63166-6861  

Mapleton, IA   51034-7105         Checks payable to: LCMS 

Checks payable to:          Mark Memo line: Stinnetts-Ethiopia 

Mission Central           Give securely online: lcms.org/stinnett 

Memo line: Stinnetts-Ethiopia  

 

Closing Thoughts . . . Our Lord is always working through His 

people. We remember the Ethiopian eunuch: “So Philip ran to him 

(the eunuch) and heard him reading Isaiah the prophet and asked, 

“Do you understand what you are reading?” 31 And he said, “How can 

I, unless someone guides me?” (Acts 8:30ff)  Thank you in Jesus’ 

Name for your support of the work which God has laid before us. 

A visit to 
the CURE 
Hospital 
with 
Christmas 
joy; bot-
tom right 
a coffee 
ceremony 
for 
Christmas 

From top right: Naomi examining a 
piece of a termite mound with our 
guide; a zebra; Eric leading a service; 
children we met in Kenya when we 
stopped for car trouble; EECMY Gen-
eral Assembly meeting on campus  
last week-visitors from all of Ethiopia 


